
Novel coronavirusCOVID-19

In light of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, the 
Merrimack Valley Regional Transit Authority (MVRTA)  is following 
the procedures and guidelines recommended to all agencies from 
the US DOT and the CDC, including but not limited to disinfecting 
the buses daily.

As part of our precautionary measures to combat the spread of the 
novel coronavirus, we are sharing the following recommendations 
from the CDC:

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with 
unwashed hands.

Wash your hands often with soap and water for at 
least 20 seconds, especially after blowing your nose, 
coughing, or sneezing; going to the bathroom; and 
before eating or preparing food.

Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw 
the tissue in the trash.

Stay home when sick.


